
 

Relationships Workshop for High School Students 

David Hunter 
February 16, 2012 

 

Where: 

New Hope Farms 
517 Neversink Drive 
Port Jervis, NJ 12771 

 
Driving Directions 

When: 
Friday February 17, 2012 at 7:00 
PM EST 
-to- 
Sunday February 19, 2012 at 
6:00 PM EST 
Add to my calendar 

  
  

Greetings!  

This is the last chance to sign your High School aged child up 
for this weekend's Relationship Workshop, taking place at New 
Hope Farms on Friday, February 17 through Sunday, February 
19, 2012. Registration Closes tomorrow, Thursday, 
February 16th, so make sure you register your child today! 
  
Content: This workshop will focus on giving students skills to 
empower them in their relationships with their family and friends 
and is intended only for serious students who want to dig deep 
into the Divine Principle to see how it can empower us in our 
relationships.  While their will be some fun, epic, moments to 
remember during this weekend workshop, the primary focus is 
to help participants realize the power that the Divine Principle 
has to make their relationships meaningful and 
fulfilling.  Therefore, the staff would like to stress that only 
students who are serious about digging deeper into their life of 
faith should attend this workshop.  The workshop is limited to 
25 participants, and we want to make sure that everyone who 
attends is mature enough to handle the content and activities 
that we will be doing throughout the weekend.  The workshop is 
open to freshman, sophomores, juniors, and seniors, but again, 
we ask that they come with a desire to dig deep into their lives 
of faith, and be willing to be open and honest about their lives 
and relationships.   
Registration & Fees: The workshop fee is $80 per 
person.  The fee includes lodging, meals and some additional 
supplies. There is no discount for multiple participants from one 
family. To register for the workshop, please click the registration 
link below. To see more detailed information, including 
information on what each participant should bring, and 
information on transportation, please click on the "Get more 
information" link below.   

 

Get more information  

Register Now!  

I can't make it  

If you have any questions about the weekend workshop, please 
feel free to contact me at the email address or phone number 
below. 

  

Thank you for your time.  We look forward to a great weekend 
workshop. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

David Hunter 

Youth & Young Adult Pastor 

Lovin' Life Ministries, NJ 
   

 

 
 


